Hours of Operation
Starting March 14

Pro Shop 7am-6pm
Exeter Bar & Grill 7am-7pm
All Carts should be returned

15 minutes prior to sunset.

Welcome New Members!

Please join us in giving a welcome
to our newest BCC Members.
We are excited to have each &

everyone of you & look forward to

seeing you around the club!

Matt Dixon
Gary Akin
Stephen McElhenney

Around the
Golf Course

Hey guys March is finally
here and the golf course
is transitioning very well!!
Everything we have seen so
far shows us we are heading in
the right direction, hopefully
we will get a break from all
this rain! Time is running out
if you are going to pre emerge
your yard for weeds you may
want to do this week. We just
finished installing the new
drainage pipes on 17 fairways.
Thank you for your patience
there. We will be starting
on drainage around #1 green
shorly. See you guys on the

course!

- Ed Walker
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Upcoming tournaments:

March 6™ - St. Johns Christian
March 7% - U.S. Kids
March 29" - Duane Lewis
April 3 - LowCountry Christian Golf
April 17" & 18" - Berkeley Two Man

For a full schedule of this years events

please see our online calendar.

Business Office

March is upon us and longer days
are on the way! COVID cases are

dropping and vaccines are rolling out.
All GREAT news!

To view or pay your account online
go to our website www.berkeleycc.
com and click member login. If this is
your first time doing it you will need
a password so please contact me or
someone in the Pro Shop should be
able to help you.

Our Banquet Room that is rented
out for events to members and
guests is filling up quickly this year
for weekends. You can view our
contract with rates and the calendar
for availability on our website. If
you know of anyone looking for a
place to rent for an event make sure
you tell them to contact us for more
information.

- Amy Lawrence



ter Grill

Wow, February weather was wetter than wet. Hopefully, March will be so much drier and hopefully warmer
than February. So, with February fastly departing (thank the Lord). Let us talk about what went on in
February, we had to cancel Glo ball twice due to weather. We did have our first pig pickin and 1st AUCD
bloody Mary bar both seemed to be big hits with you all. We are running the beverage cart for the first time
this Saturday the 27th. We hired three new persons for the bar and grill. Go introduce yourself to Cindi and
Amanda. Madison will not start till April. So now that we are all caught up for February, let us talk about
what we got going on in March. We are hosting a St. Patty’s Day Dinner event on the 17th from 5-8 at the
club. It is an RSVP event. So, make sure to go and like and check the details out on our pages (Berkeley
Country Club, & Exeter Bar & Grill) plus you can stop by the club and ask or RSVP also. The plates are
$10.00 each and choices are Corned beef and Cabbage or Shepherd’s pie and salad. There will be music, drink
specials and a Surprise drawing. Deadline to RSVP is March 12th. For March that is pretty much it, [ know
April is going to have us running(lol). Please make sure to stop by the bar meet the staff, try some of the new
drinks and at the very least just stop by and say hi! We want you to know we miss each of you. We know the
weather has been horrible and we cannot wait for it to improve. We are looking forward to hopefully seeing
our happy hour members again soon. I pray the Lord continues to bless us and keep each of us safe and in
his protection. I thank the Lord for his mercy and grace each day, his protection over my family and myself
and to help me not forget how blessed and fortunate I am even when I do not think so. Just Remember, there
are people who have it worse than we do and are still blessed because there are people worse off than them.

As Bugs Bunny would say
Thats all Folks.

Love each of you

Lillian Ertz (yep that is right as of March 6th, I'm an ERTZ and proud of it) lol.

BERKELEY TWO - MAN INVITATIONAL

Date April 17 & 18*

ENTRY FEE
$400 per team

INCLUDES
Practice Round, Tee Gifts ($140 Under Armour Shopping Spree),
Range Balls, Breakfast &
Lunch both days, and Cash Payout

FORMAT
36 Hole 2 Man Best Ball Stroke play
Flights will be base on round 1 scores
A Flight bust-out has been added
Field is limited to first 54 teams

SCHEDULE
~SATURDAY~
8:00am: Tee Times
7:30am - 1:00pm: Tee Gifts
11:00am - 2:00pm: Lunch
~SUNDAY~
8:00am: Tee Times
11:00am - 2:00pm: Lunch

$10,000 Cash Payout
between flights based on a full field of 100 players

Deadline to sign up Monday April 12th
Payment Methods: Check, Cash, or Card.
Please remit payments to: P.O. Box 397 Moncks Corner, SC 29461

Board Members 2020/2021

Robert Bogart/President
bacall901@gmail.com

Nick Avery/Vice President
nfavery@outlook.com

Theo Rivera/Treasurer
theol1rivera@yahoo.com

Steve Jones/Superintendent
doggerman@homesc.com

Eric Hayes/Tournaments
ehayes@carolinainternational.com

Nick Couch/Building
pnouch@bellsouth.net

Blake Carner/Membership
blakecarner@yahoo.com

Adam Tharp/Pro
tharp.adam@yahoo.com

Nick Bauer/Secretary
nchlsbr@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook,
Instagram, & Twitter
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